
  Plainfield Recreation Commission 
 

www.plainfieldnh.org/reccomm/reccomm.html 

 
Welcome to the 2006 Soccer Season! 
 
We hope your children will have a fun, exciting and rewarding experience as they learn 
the basic skills of soccer and how to play as a team. 
 
We want to take this time to thank our great volunteer coaches.  They are excited about 
the season and the chance to teach the great game of soccer.   
 
The key to keeping great volunteers coming to help year after year is to provide them all 
the support we can as parents.  There are a few things that will go a long way to helping 
them out: 
 

1. Please do not request a change of teams for your child.  If you have a hardship 
concerning team assignment, please contact Dan Cantlin or any member of the 
recreation commission to see if there is any accommodation that can be made. 

 
2. Please feel free to cheer your child and team during the games in a positive and 

encouraging manner!  Please avoid coaching from the sidelines and making 
negative comments about what is going on the field.  

 
3. Please help teach respect for the game by treating all officials with respect and 

courtesy. 
 
Beyond that, its simple, lets all have some fun!  
 
One final note, we launched a new web site this year to post sign up forms, schedules and 
other information.  Please check it for updates and news throughout the year.  It can be 
found at:   http://www.plainfieldnh.org , just look for the “Recreation” link!  
 
Thanks for your support. 
 
Dan Cantlin and the Recreation Commission  


